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HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE ALLOWS VISITORS ON BASE 
HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. – By the direction of the 49th Wing commander, 

Col. Ryan Keeney, visitors may have access to Holloman Air Force Base as of Friday, June 26, 

2020. 

According to the latest Holloman Air Force Base COVID travel guidance located at 

https://www.holloman.af.mil/COVID-Travel/, visitors travelling from out of state must provide a 

travel itinerary to the person sponsoring them on base. The itinerary must be signed by the 

sponsor’s squadron commander or receive 49th Medical Group Public Health screening/approval 

prior to receiving a visitor’s pass.  

This guidance does not include the trusted traveler program, which has been suspended 

until further notice. Each visitor must have their name on an approved itinerary prior to gaining 

access. 

In an effort to protect the health and well-being of the Holloman community, all 

individuals attempting to access Holloman will continue to be asked:  

1. Have you or someone you live with tested positive for COVID-19? 

2. Have you been outside of New Mexico in the last 14-days? 

The approved travel itinerary will serve as a waiver for question #2, but visitors might not 

be able to access the base depending on their response to question #1.  

Per State of New Mexico Executive Order 2020-037, all out-of-state visitors must self-

quarantine for 14 days from the date of their entry into New Mexico through air travel or for the 

duration of their presence in the state, whichever is shorter. This means that once an out-of-state 

visitor reaches their destination, they should remain in that location except to receive medical 

care or retrieve essential needs.  For the most current information about this order, visit the NM 

Department of Health website at cv.nmhealth.org. 

https://www.holloman.af.mil/COVID-Travel/
https://cv.nmhealth.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Executive-Order-2020-037.pdf

